From: Laura

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing
Subject: Re: 881 Newcombe notification RESPONSE TO JEFF FISCHBACH & ROSS HADDOW
Date: Monday, August 22, 2022 9:34:37 AM

It is only an objection if they park on my street....I don’t care what they do on their street. We have 3 other car
repair dealers at the end of Atlantic and Phalen and they park way down by us and we call Law Enforcement all the
time because our renters can’t.

So not sure if complaint or not BUT objection to parking on our street.

Thanks for the quick response!!
Laura

> On Aug 22, 2022, at 8:37 AM, *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:
>

> Hi Laura,

>

> I this an objection to the license application? I just want to clarify.
>

> Thanks,

>

> Greg Weiner

> Executive Assistant — Licensing Hearings

> Saint Paul City Council

> Greg. Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us

> 651-266-8512

> He/him/his

>

> From: Laura <allmostanything@comcast.net>

> Sent: Saturday, August 20, 2022 12:49 PM

> To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing <LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

> Subject: 881 Newcombe notification RESPONSE TO JEFF FISCHBACH & ROSS HADDOW

>

> We have had alot of problems with Auto repair garages parking on 862 - 890 Atlantic by our rental properties.
We are unable to do anything with parking enforcement for 48 hours. They won’t do anything to get them to move
right away. Our renters are unable to park in front of their homes and it causes undo stress for us.

>

> We don’t have any problems unless they don’t follow the rules and park on our the street. It is very frustrating
and wastes alot of our time.

>

> Thanks

> Don Bateman

> Batemans

>

> Laura Bateman

> All-MostAnything
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